
 

 

 
 
ACSW is hosting our 3rd Annual Wellness Fair during the conference welcome at the 

2017 Annual Conference in Calgary at the BMO Centre, Stampede Park.  We want to 

offer social workers an evening of relaxation, learning and fun.  Social workers will 

have the opportunity to move around the room visiting the wellness fair booths. 

 

ACSW would like to invite social workers to highlight the skills and talents they have 

in addition to their social work skills.  We are looking for people with knowledge and 

talents in creative expression and art as well as general wellness such as massage, 

esthetics, health or other.  Some popular booths from conferences past include yoga, 

reiki, massage, manicures, dance, art projects, and nutrition.   

 

We would like to offer social workers the opportunity to participate in hands on 

activities that will enhance their personal and professional wellness as well as 

potentially give them tools to take back to their workplace. 

 

If you have certification or abilities in these areas and would be interested in sharing 

them with approximately 300 social workers from around Alberta, please email 

Heather Johnson at heatherj@acsw.ab.ca 

 

Please submit the following information by February 21, 2017: 

 

1. Your name, company name, and contact person 

2. A brief biography 

3. A brief description of what you would like to offer to the social work 

participants 

4. Booth space requirements including tables and chairs.  Please let us know if 

you would like to request WIFI, electricity, or any other requests- we will do 

our best to accommodate them 

5. If you have a product that you would like to sell as part of your booth, 

please identify what it is and how it is tied to wellness, health, and self-care 

as well as the activity you are offering at your booth 

 

You will be notified the week of March 6, 2017 if you are selected to have a wellness 

booth. 

 

Please note that participation in the wellness fair is voluntary and ACSW is unable to 

cover any costs associated with your attendance and participation. 

 

Thank you for your interest.  If you have any questions, please contact Heather 

Johnson at heatherj@acsw.ab.ca  
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